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January 14, 2022 
 
Kim Espinosa, Planning Manager 
City of Merced 
678 West 18th Street 
Merced, California 95340 
 
Sent By Email Only To: planningweb@cityofmerced.org 
 
Re:  Notice of Public Hearing For Modification To Tentative Subdivision Map #1314 
 
 
Ms. Espinosa, 
 
The Merced Irrigation District (MID) has reviewed the above referenced Notice of Public 
Hearing for APNs 231-040-026, 231-040-027, 231-040-028, 231-040-029, 231-040-030, 231-
040-031, and 231-040-032 and offers the following comments: 
 

1. MID does not have any irrigation or storm drainage facilities within, or adjoining to, the 
above referenced parcels. 

 
MID requests that the City require, as conditions of approval, the following: 
 

1. If storm water runoff from the site is to be discharged into an MID facility, the Owner 
would be required to enter into a Storm Drainage Agreement with the MID, paying all 
applicable fees.  

 
2. MID reserves the right for further comment as unforeseen circumstances may arise. 

 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the above referenced application. Should you have 
any questions, please contact me at 209-354-2849. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Kevin Padway 
Associate Engineer 
 
 
CC:  electricplanning@mercedid.org 
 waterplanning@mercedid.org 

mailto:electricplanning@mercedid.org
mailto:waterplanning@mercedid.org

